
Polizia di Stato

Police dog adoption: Tommy is looking for loving
care

Tommy is a male German Shepherd who needs a new home. He was born in 2004 and was
specifically trained in drug detection.

Now it is time for him to retire for health reasons, so he seeks a new owner.

He is a friendly guy, who adapts easily, but would be best suited to a household with no young
children.

If you are interested in learning more about Tommy, please read the relevant information sheet.

To adopt one of our dogs, please fill in the application for adoption (B1 form) and send it directly to our
Canine Unit in Nettuno, following the instructions on our website.

Italian version

12/03/2012

https://www.poliziadistato.it Pagina 1 di 1

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

